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	Since the last update, we have had a significant increase in Covid cases within our County. Let us continue to pray for the ones with this virus and prayers for the families that have lost love ones within our community.
	As of the last update we have started with vaccines within our County. Our Foard County Clinic is our “Registered Provider” for these vaccines. Make sure you call the Clinic (940-684-1515) and put your name and phone number on the list if you haven’t already. You will be called for your set time to receive the vaccine. Please be patient for they will get you done as soon as possible and as vaccines become available. We do receive Statewide Covid 19 update calls with DSHS and TDEM each week for Judges/Mayors to keep you informed. Let us continue to do our part to keep our Community safe.
	“Thanking God for hearing our prayers and Blessing and protecting Foard County.”
						IN JESUS NAME
						      AMEN
						RESPECTFULLY,
					FOARD COUNTY JUDGE AND COMMISSIONERS
